
Monday, April 3, 2023 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
Attention Sierra Vista High School Students:  As a 
reminder, arriving to school and each class on time is 
important.  First bell rings at 8:25am and school starts at 
8:30am.  All students arriving to school after the second 
bell must enter through the Main Office on Frazier Street.  
Detention will be assigned after the 4th tardy.  Detention is 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays in Room 213 from 3:35pm to 
4:35pm.  Please make sure that you arrive to school on time 
and arrive to each of your classes on time.  Every minute of 
class time counts towards your success! 
 
 
 
 
Are you a 10th, 11th or 12th Grader?  Waste Management 
Baldwin Park is looking for committed and hardworking 
students for a PAID Internship.  Deadline to apply is April 
30th.  Application can be found in the Google Classrooms. 
 
Attention Seniors:  A local optometry center is looking to 
hire a front office person to work part time.  See Ms. Svider 
in the Counseling Office for more information. 
 

Attention Dons:  For Dons, By Dons is offering two great 
scholarships for underclassmen and seniors! 
 **Underclassmen:  1st place will win $100 in 
     Target gift cards and 2nd place will win $50 in 
     Target gift cards. 
 **Seniors:  1st place will win $250 in cash and 2nd 
     place will win $100 in cash. 
The deadline for both scholarships is this Friday, April 7th.  
For more information, follow our Instagram 
@for.dons.by.dons.  If you have any questions, you can 
message us on Instagram or ask Ms. Gutierrez in Room 504.  
We wish you all the best of luck! 
 
 
  

No Games Today! 
 

Scholarships 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

This Tuesday during Lunch, GSA will host a meeting in 
Room 506, Ms. Castillo’s room.  We will be hosting an  
Easter celebration.  Bring a friend, all are welcome! 
 
Hey S.V. Dons:  Link Crew will be selling jumbo size Easter 
eggs for $5 in the Center Quad!  These eggs have goodies 
and snacks inside them and will be delivered on April 6th to 
your special person during their 5th or 6th period.  Don’t 
miss out on giving your special person a gift that will put a 
smile on their face.  Limited quantity will be sold. 

Sierra Vista Athletics will be hosting a 

Golf Tournament on July 18th at San 

Dimas Canyon Golf Course.  All staff 

who are interested in signing up a 

foursome or playing individually, 

please contact Robyn Garcia, your 

Athletic Director, TODAY! 


